Board of Selectmen

Council on Aging – Long Pond Room

October 13, 2000

Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 2:32 p.m. by Chairman Dale Donovan.  Selectmen present included Peter Hall, Roger L. Putnam, Jr., Howard Grossman and Michael Parlante.  Consultant Tom Groux also attended.

The Board interviewed Thomas Bercher for the position of Town Administrator.

On a motion by Putnam, seconded by Parlante, the Board voted unanimously at 3:37 p.m. on a roll call vote (Parlante, Hall, Donovan, Putnam, Grossman – yea) to enter executive session to discuss pending litigation and not to reconvene in open session.









Respectfully submitted,
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